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Excellency,

We have the pleasure to forward herewith the revised version (Rev.1) of the draft Doha Programme of Action for
the Least Development Countries.

The Rev.1 is prepared fully taking into account the inputs received from the Member States, as well as from UN
agencies and the Civil Society Organizations (CSOs) during the second session of the Preparatory Committee
(PrepCom) for the Fifth United Nations Conference on the Least Developed Countries (LDC5) held from 26-30
July 2021 and afterwards.

We wish to express our appreciation to all delegations for their active participation and substantive contributions
to the informal consultations on the zero draft of the Doha Programme of Action submitted by the LDCs. We have
carefully examined each proposal that we have received from the Member States, UN agencies and the CSOs and



